
 

MOVIE NIGHT WITH 

FRIENDS! 

 

The Friends of Ad Astra are pleased to let you know that Movie Night is 

coming!  

On Thursday 25
th

 April at 4:30pm, your child is invited into school for the 

evening to watch their choice from three Disney movies (please make a 

choice below) with some snacks and drinks. They can bring their teddy and a 

pillow or blanket and sit down for a fun evening.   

The event will last from 4:30pm until 6:00pm and drop off and collection will 

be from the main school office. The entry fee for this event is £3 and this 

will cover the children’s snacks and drinks throughout the event. 

Please complete and return the below slip with their £3 fee by Tuesday 23
rd

 

April to ensure your child has a space.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone on the night!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Movie night with friends 

 

Child Name _______________________________Class__________________  

would like to attend Movie Night. 

They would like watch the following movie: (Please select)  

Tinkerbell  

Planes: fire and rescue 

Elemental (PG)  

N.B. By selecting this film you are giving permission for your child to watch 

this movie with the volunteers present.  

Emergency contact ______________________________________ 

They will be collected by __________________________________ 

If your child has any allergies, please advise below to ensure that we cater 

for them:  

_______________________________________________________________ 


